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EDF Energy

From: Grievson, Jennie (2Touch) (Jennie.Grievson(@edfenergy.com)
Sent: 04 December 2015 11:39:49
To:  manojpatelm@hotmail.co.uk (manojpatelm@hotmail.co.uk)

Dear Mr Patel

As you requested | am emailing you to confirm that we have supplied electricity to your
residential property

Rear Entrance Thru Car Park, 131 Queens Crescent, London, NW5 4EG

since at least 03.12.2010.

I hope this is satisfactory.

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact either myself on this email
or our dedicated Customer Service team on 0800 096 9000

Thanks

Jennie Grievson| Customer Service Advisor
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